AMENDMENT No. 1 to the REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
CBJ Material Sources Construction Services
Term Contract
Seeking Additional Vendors
(C3) RFP No. E15-148

ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT

ISSUED BY: City and Borough of Juneau
ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT
155 South Seward Street
Juneau, Alaska 99801

DATE ISSUED: September 3, 2015

The City & Borough of Juneau (CBJ) is issuing an Amendment to RFP E15-148, in order to seek two (2)
additional vendors for general construction services at various CBJ material sources. Vendors already under
contract for this work do not need to propose again. Please refer to the CBJ Engineering Contracts Division
webpage at: http://www.juneau.org/engineering_ftp/contracts/Contracts.php

PREPROPOSAL MEETING: There will not be a preproposal meeting.

DEADLINE FOR PROPOSALS: Under this Amendment, 2 copies of the proposal, in a sealed envelope, must
be received by the Purchasing Division prior to 2:00 p.m. Alaska Time, September 15, 2015, or such later time
as the Contract Administrator may announce by addendum to planholders at any time prior to the submittal date.
Proposals will be time-stamped by the Purchasing Division, which will establish the official time of receipt of
proposals. Late proposals will not be accepted and will be returned unopened. Faxed or emailed proposals will
not be accepted.

PROPOSAL REQUIREMENTS: See RFP E15-148 solicitation document for proposal content requirements.
The RFP is an Information Item to this Amendment, located on the website at www.juneau.org/engineering.

By: CQ"‘-—\%

Greg 'Smith,
Contract Administrator




